
Birthday/Christmas Lunch  

at the  Chattahoochee    

River Club    

The deadline for paying to at-

tend this luncheon is December 4.      The River Club is a beau-

tiful location on 12th and Bay, if you have never been you are 

in for a treat!    Be sure that 

your check is in Marnie Salter’s 

hand by 12/4 because they 

have to turn in the exact num-

ber.    

 

Thankful for …... 

There are people always working 

“behind the scenes” for CALL.    

Thank you to everyone that pitches in, but a special thank you this De-

cember to Marnie Salter.    There is so much that has to be done as 

treasurer  and we can always depend on her for keeping our finances 

straight!   It’s so wonderful to be able to  track what we have done so 

that we know how to plan for each event.     Marnie also  gets lots of 

mail when we have reservations to be made, such as for this December 

luncheon.    Guess we need to 

thank her mailman too! 
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The winter out of town 

trip will be to the Georgia 

Aquarium in Atlanta on 

Friday, February 23rd. 

The cost will be $35 for 

those 65 and over 

and  $37 for under 65.  

We will leave at 8:30 

from the EBT Center.  

Tickets will be on sale at 

registration. Please bring 

exact change if paying by cash.  Make checks out to CALL. 

Lunch will be on your own. The Aquarium has a large food 

court.      We should be back in Columbus about 4:30.     


